Randy “Country” Seal

Washington Parish Sheriff
Ex-Officio Tax Collector

September 11, 2023
Via Electronic Mail _

Mte, Class of 2024

Loyola University New Orleans College of law

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing in response to your public records request dated
September 5, 2023, regarding:

Individual and summary data and/or completed forms concerning
deaths in custodyl for individuals in your legal custody from
August 1, 2022 to present day submitted to any of the following
agencies: the U.S. Department of Justice, Bureau of Justice
Statistics; the U.S. Department of Justice, Bureau of Justice
Assistance; the Louisiana Commission on Law Enforcement; the
U.S. Census Bureau; the Louisiana Department of Public Safety
and Corrections; and/or any Louisiana coroner’s office.

The Washington Parish Sheriff’s Office reports no in custody deaths from August 1, 2022
to today.

Please contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely:

Bre S

Chief Criminal Deputy
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